Nam Cheong District Community Centre
temporary shelter opened

Due to the fire incident at No 289, Yu Chau Street, the Sham Shui Po
District Office (SSPDO) today (August 12) has opened the temporary shelter at
Nam Cheong District Community Centre (1 Cheong San Lane, Sham Shui Po,
Kowloon) for residents in need.

The SSPDO will closely monitor the situation, and liaise with other
government departments to provide residents with appropriate assistance.
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